


As we come to the end of Term 2, I would like to 

thank every member of our community – pupils, 

staff & parents/carers – for your ongoing support 

and dedication as we continue with our mission to 

help our children to aspire. I am delighted to say 

that it has been a term of considerable successes 

and I am incredibly grateful to our staff who go 

above and beyond to make sure our pupils have 

lots of positive experiences and opportunities.  

An important part of our BISHOP ethos is to help 

our young people to flourish, to become people 

who reach their full potential and are ready to go 

into the world to make positive contributions to 

the common good and social justice. As such our 

students have been able to participate in a 

number of sessions with IntoUniversity, who offer 

an innovative programme that supports young 

people to attain their chosen goals, including 

further and higher education, employment and 

work-based training. Experiences like these guide 

our pupils so that they can make an informed 

decision and have clear career aspirations.  

As well as exploring future prospects, our pupils 

have also had opportunities to explore their 

current learning outside the classroom:  CCF trips, 

an outing to Elland Road and our continuing 

affiliation with the Walker Morris Law Firm and 

their Ahead Partnership. These are just a few of 

the activities that have taken place and I always 

get the same message back: Our Pupils Are 

Amazing! 

It’s not always about going out either - we have 

had a number of visitors to school who have been 

incredibly impressed with our students. We have 

been lucky enough to host visits from Councillors 

Pryor and Flint and the Mayor of West Yorkshire, 

Tracy Brabin. On each occasion our pupils 

conducted themselves with intelligence and 

integrity.  

School will close on Friday 31st March at 2.50pm 

and we look forward to welcoming pupils back on 

Monday 17th April 2023 at 8.20am.  

Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank you – 

parents, carers and families – for your ongoing 

support and care. It is very much appreciated. 

Have a wonderful break and stay safe. 
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